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Stephanie was raised in Gilmanton, New Hampshire where she grew up enjoying all the Lakes 
Region has to offer. Some of her earliest memories involve skiing at Gunstock and exploring the 
backwoods. She attended the Thompson School of Applied Science at  the University of New 
Hampshire. Stephanie moved to Meredith by Lake Winnisquam in 2013 with her husband and 
daughter. Together they savor the long warm summer days on the lake and can be found 
“chasing the sun”! She is a member of the Winnisquam Watershed Network, a non-profit 
organization of volunteers with a goal to protect Lake Winnisquam.   
 
For the past 9 years Stephanie has worked for the Town of Meredith in the Community 
Development Department. Her eagerness to learn coupled with great mentors has provided her 
with a broad knowledge of planning concepts. Stephanie enjoys working with the development 
community and helping the public navigate permitting and land use approvals. She was 
appointed as a Commissioner to the Lakes Region Planning Commission in 2023 and elected 
to serve as an alternate on the Executive Board in 2024. 
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